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WATER DISTRIBUTION
SYSTEM FLUSHING

Notice to the water users in the
downtown Campbell River area

The City will flush water mains from March 20 
to March 31, 2017 from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. in the 
downtown Campbell River area.

This procedure is part of regular preventive 
maintenance to remove sediment that
gradually deposits in the water pipes.

During the flushing process, temporary water 
interruptions will occur and water pressure
could be reduced. City staff will work to

minimize any inconvenience.

No change in water quality is anticipated, and this work presents
no health risks.

Periods of discolouration may take place during flushing. Reducing water 
use during flushing hours will help minimize the amount of sediment and 
discolouration introduced into the water system.

In the event of cloudy or discoloured water, run the cold water tap – 
ideally a bathtub – for 15-20 minutes or until the water clears.


